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Tuesday 31st October 2023 
 
 

Dear Families, 

 

Re: Rights Respecting Council Collaborative Anti-Bullying Project  

 

On Tuesday 7th November, we have invited the Rights Respecting Councillors from Barlow 

Hall Primary School to work with our Unicef Councillors on a trust-wide Anti-Bullying Week 

Project. This project will involve working with pupils from Barlow Hall Primary school to 

design resources and a whole school assembly on the topic of Anti-Bullying, which they will 

then deliver to the whole school during Anti-Bullying Week (week beginning 13th November). 

As part of this project the children will be filming each other speaking in small segments. 

The Councillors from Barlow Hall will be arriving in time to have lunch with us. We will be in 

the Training Room onsite for lunch and for the rest of the afternoon. Please ensure your 

child has a packed lunch with them on this day. If your child has access to free school meals, 

and you would like school to provide a lunch for them, please contact the school office before 

Friday 3rd November. 

If you have any questions about this, please just get in touch.  

 

Many thanks,  

 

Beth Owen 

Deputy Headteacher  
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